
 
 

INSTITUTE FOR MINORITY STUDIES 
Centre for Social Sciences 

Hungarian Academy of Sciences 

invites you 

to the lecture entitled 

Making a difference without creating a difference: 
superdiversity 

as a new direction for research on Roma minorities 
 
 

Guest lecturer: 
 

Annabel Tremlett, PhD 
University of Portsmouth 

 
 
 

Invited experts: 

Ernő Kállai, Dezső Máté, László Fosztó, Márton Rövid 
 
 
 

Looking forward to seeing you. 
 

Tuesday, April 29 2014, 12.00 am 
 

at the Institute for Minority Studies 
1014 Budapest, Országház u. 30., 3rd floor 


